
SWITCH youthSWITCH youthSWITCH youth   
MOVIE WORLD INFORMATIONMOVIE WORLD INFORMATIONMOVIE WORLD INFORMATION

We look forward to having you join us for the Annual Switch Youth Movie World Trip. 

Below is some helpful information for you.

Buses
Arrive at 8am for sign in out the front of the A1 Auditorium (where we normally sign in
for youth). 
Buses will depart Bridgeman at 8.30am.

What to Bring
We encourage youth to bring a hat, sunscreen and a water bottle to Movie World. Switch
Youth will provide some sunscreen for those in need.

Storage of Belongings
There is limited storage for belongings at Movie World. We encourage all youth to
minimise the number of belongings they bring on the trip, limiting unnecessary valuable
items and large bags.

Meeting Point
On arrival, our leaders will escort the youth to the group meeting area. Leaders will be
stationed at the group meeting area throughout the duration of the trip to ensure there
is always a familiar and friendly face on hand to help any youth who requires assistance.

Food / Money
There will be a range of food available for purchase at Movie World. We will not be
providing any food as part of the trip so encourage you to bring money to purchase
lunch and snacks. 

Supervision
Prior to the youth exploring the park, our leaders will speak with the youth regarding
safety information, first aid etc. Youth are then welcome to pair up with their friends and
leaders when exploring the park. 

Our leadership team will be on hand to help provide general support and supervision in
addition to the Movie World staff.

For more information or queries please do not hesitate to contact the church office at
(07) 3263 1950 or hello@bridgeman.org.au


